
Temple Cloud in Bloom  

 
Summer is coming to an end so are the summer displays in the planters, hastened by unseasonal strong winds.   
So we look forward to replacing them with a display that will last from Autumn to Spring. 

 
 
 
 
 
The hedge on the left hand side 
of Temple Inn Lane from the pub 
towards Oaklands was becoming 
so overgrown it was difficult to 
pass when walking along the 
pavement.  Thankfully the sun 
shone on our Working Saturday 
Morning, enabling us to give the 
hedge a good trim, enabling all to 
pass safely. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Our next Community Gardening Get Together is on Saturday 14
th

 October between 10am-12pm. So, please 

come and join us, meeting at the end of Paulmont Rise.  All are welcome, tea and coffee and homemade cakes 

provided!!  Just bring tools and enthusiasm. 

Take a look at our Facebook Page, Temple Cloud in Bloom TCiB, and keep up to date with progress and 

forthcoming events. 

 

If you can’t join us, here are 3 jobs for the garden over the coming month. 

 

1. This month may be the last chance for mowing the lawn or trimming hedges. 

2. Continue to plant spring flowering bulbs as well as spring bedding plants such as wallflowers and 

primulas. 

3. Cut back herbaceous perennials, lifting and dividing them if they have become overcrowded. 

 

If you are interested in getting involved please contact Doris on 451060 for details of the next meeting. 


